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6th	Grade	Breakout	“Fever”	
6th		grade	students	always	look	forward	to	learning	
and	working	together	on	a	“digital	escape	room”	
activity.		This	past	week,	students	worked	
collaboratively	while	celebrating	Read	Across	
America	in	Language.	Teamwork,	close	reading,	
listening	skills,	circumference	and	area	of	
circles	were	the	focus	for	these	games. 

March	Book	
Madness	
Voting	for	the	first	round	
of	“March	Book	Madness”	
took	place	this	week.		
This	international	
tournament	of	books	
included	some	sixth	grade	
favorites.	The	students	
will	vote	each	round	and	
are	hopeful	that	their	
personal	favorites	make	it	
to	the	final	championship!	
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Challenge	
On	Friday,	March	16th	
the	6th	grade	science	
students	will	start	to	
pit	their	Egg	Cars	
against	each	other	in	a	
one-on-one	collision	
challenge.	The	activity	
is	an	opportunity	to		
showcase	their	
understanding	of	
Force,	Velocity,	
Acceleration	and	
Momentum	to	
design	a	car	that	
will	successfully	
carry	an	egg	safely	
through	the	collision.	

Art	Work	on	Display		
Currently,	there	is	a	selection	of	artwork	completed	
by	three	grade	levels	on	display	in	the	Demarest	
Public	Library.		The	artwork	includes	8th	grade	
sculptures,	7th	grade	still-life	pencil	drawings	
and	6th	grade	portraits.		The	student	artwork,	
which	will	be	on	display	for	the	next	few	weeks	
throughout	the	library,	was	completed	during	
the	first	half	of	the	school	year	in	Ms.	
Desmond’s	Visual	Arts	classes.	

“Merch	
Madness”	
DMS'	Student	Council	has	been	
hosting	"Merch	Madness"	
throughout	the	month	of	
March.	During	students'	lunch	
periods	all	Demarest	apparel,	
including	the	new	sweatshirt	
logo,	created	by	7th	grader,	
Kurt	Onal,	is	advertised	and	on	
sale.	Stop	by	to	stock	up	on	
your	Demarest	gear.		
Go	Wildcats!	


